GRAMMAR (5 points)

Pro každou otázku vyberte správnou odpověď.					
1. Does Peter play football every day?	6. When do you go to school?				
a) Yes, Peter do.	a) In 7 o'clock.				
b) Yes, he does.	b) On 7 o'clock.				
c) No, he don't.	c) At 7 o'clock.				
2. What are your parents doing?	7. Where do your grandparents live?				
a) They cook dinner.	a) On a flat.				
b) He is watching TV.	b) At a flat.				
c) I don't know.	c) In a flat.				
3. Do you like Maths?	8. Do you like playing computer games?				
a) Yes, he does.	a) My favourite game is Minecraft.				
b) No, they don't.	b) Not really.				
c) Yes, we do.	c) No, I can't.				
4. What time is it?	9. Have you got any brothers or sisters?				
a) Quarter past fifteen.	a) Matty and Jane.				
b) Half eight.	b) He is my younger brother.				
c) Eight thirty.	c) No, I haven't.				
5. What is your sister like?	10. Why are you not in the park?				
a) She likes chocolate.	a) No, I am not.				
b) She is very nice.	b) It's raining.				
c) Her name is Lisa.	c) Yes, it is.				

USE OF ENGLISH (5 points)

Na vynechaná místa v textu doplňte právě jedno slovo.

I like cooking. My favourite food ... (1) pasta. My parents like cooking, too. I cook dinner ... (2) my dad every Monday. It is a lot of fun! We make pasta or chicken. My dad likes meat. ... (3) favourite food is a burger. When I grow up, I want to work in ... (4) best restaurant in town! But I am only ten years ... (5) now, so I have to go to school.

1	is	3	His	5	old
2	with	4	the		

Počet bodů: _____

Anglický jaz	ХҮК	Jméno a příj	Jméno a příjmení:					
Čas na vypracování t	testu: 30 minut	Registrační	Registrační číslo:					
Maximální počet boo	lů: 20	Gymnázium	Gymnázium Židlochovice, příspěvková organizace					
VOCABULARY	(5 points)							
Přiřaďte slova k defi	nicím nebo obrázkůn	1.						
village	cheese	fast	morning	meat				
street	lake	tail	plant	violin				
1. Not slow fast								
2. You eat breakfast in this part of the day morning								
3. You can swim in it lake								
4. People live there a	and it's smaller than a	ı town village						
5. Vegetarians don't	eat it meat							
1 million	PP Syly	- Ale	Å					



6. cheese

7. **tail**

8. plant

9. violin

10. street

READING (5 points)

Přečtěte si text a odpovězte na otázky. Nemusíte odpovídat celými větami.

I'm Henry, but people often call me Hens. I live in a small town in England. We've got a lovely old church in the town and some shops, but there is no swimming pool. That's sad, because I love sports and swimming is my favourite thing to do.

My favourite subjects at school are PE and Science, but I don't like French very much. It's too difficult. My Science teacher, Mr Black, doesn't live in our town. He comes to school by bus every day, and sometimes he walks home 10 kilometres!

I'm 13 next Wednesday, so today, I'm planning my birthday party. A lot of my friends are coming to the party. My best friend Andy is helping me with the decorations. We are buying some balloons in our supermarket.

- 1. Where does Henry live? in (a small town in) England
- 2. Why doesn't Henry like French? it's too difficult
- 3. Who teaches Henry's favourite subject? Mr Black
- 4. What is Andy doing today? helping Henry (with decorations)
- 5. When is Henry's birthday? next Wednesday